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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
UNIFORM LAW COMMISSION

[Filed August 15, 2024, 1:32 p.m.]

The uniform law commission has changed the following regular 
meeting:

From: November 13, 2024, 4:00 p.m., at Law Offices of Davis 
Wright Tremaine LLP, 920 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3300, Seattle, WA.

To: October 3, 2024, 4:00 p.m., at Law Offices of Davis Wright 
Tremaine LLP, 920 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3300, Seattle, WA.

If you need further information, contact Shayne O'Grady, 504 15th 
Avenue S.W., Olympia, WA 98504, 360-786-6777, 360-786-6997, 
Shayne.ogrady@leg.wa.gov, http://ulc.wa.gov/.
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